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The Carl Sandburg College food service program is contracted for the benefit of students, 

college personnel, and the community in general. The principal thrust of the program is to 

provide food service to students and staff at a reasonable price without requiring subsidy 

payment from the College. 

The food service program will provide a varied menu within the capabilities of the equipment 

and space. 

The program is available to members of the community at large. Food service is expected to 

provide meals to groups that are served as a part of the facilities use policy. Special groups may 

be served from time to time to enhance the community relations image of the College or promote 

the general program of the College. All meals served under the provision of the facilities use 

policy or to special groups will be within the limitation of the facilities and personnel available to 

the program. 


